
Screens Inc.

23309 North 17

Phoenix, AZ 85027

 

Attn: 

 

July 17, 2009

 

 

 

Dear Paul, 

 

The winners of Window & Door’s

announced and the September issue with your profile will soon be in the hands of more than

25,000 industry professionals, as well as published on 

Congratulations again for winning the 

Pollentec Screens. Your work has proven to be an outstanding contribution to the industry and 

you certainly deserve the recognition.

  

To see the outstanding innovations that garnered this year’s awards, including your own, I’ve

enclosed a copy of the program’s official press release. 

plaque will be shipped directly to your company. Please enjoy the physical representation of 

your accomplishment and display it proudly. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if I can assist you with any other of your Crystal 

Achievement Award-related marketing efforts. 

  

Your participation is vital to the success of th

submission. I also look forward to seeing the innovations you’ll nominate for next year’s awards.

 

Sincerely, 

 

Christina Lewellen, senior editor

Coordinator of the Crystal Achievement Awards

clewellen@glass.org 

 

cc: John Swanson, associate publisher/editor, 

Screens Inc. 

23309 North 17
th
 Drive, Suite 116 

Phoenix, AZ 85027 

Attn: Paul Honnen   

July 17, 2009 

Window & Door’s 2009 Crystal Achievement Awards have been officially 

announced and the September issue with your profile will soon be in the hands of more than

, as well as published on Window & Door’s Web site

Congratulations again for winning the Most Innovative Window Component award for 

Your work has proven to be an outstanding contribution to the industry and 

you certainly deserve the recognition. 

To see the outstanding innovations that garnered this year’s awards, including your own, I’ve

a copy of the program’s official press release. Although it may take some time, your 

plaque will be shipped directly to your company. Please enjoy the physical representation of 

complishment and display it proudly.  

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if I can assist you with any other of your Crystal 

related marketing efforts.  

Your participation is vital to the success of this program, and I thank you for your exceptional 

I also look forward to seeing the innovations you’ll nominate for next year’s awards.

 

Christina Lewellen, senior editor, Window & Door 

Coordinator of the Crystal Achievement Awards 

cc: John Swanson, associate publisher/editor, Window & Door 

Crystal Achievement Awards have been officially 

announced and the September issue with your profile will soon be in the hands of more than 

Web site. 

award for your 

Your work has proven to be an outstanding contribution to the industry and 

To see the outstanding innovations that garnered this year’s awards, including your own, I’ve 

Although it may take some time, your 

plaque will be shipped directly to your company. Please enjoy the physical representation of 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if I can assist you with any other of your Crystal 

or your exceptional 

I also look forward to seeing the innovations you’ll nominate for next year’s awards. 


